TO:

Inspections Department

FROM:
Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

DATE:

June 1, 2006
RE:

C. of O. for 63 Frederick Street, Fore River Apartments
 



(CBL 067K019) (ID 2004-0220)

After visiting the site, I have the following comments:

Incomplete site work to be finished as part of PRUD site development.

At this time, I recommend issuing a permanent Certificate of Occupancy:  
Cc:
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager


Mike Nugent, Inspection Services Manager
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